GRIC Student Services

FAFSA
APPLICATION 23-26

e PELL Grants are still
available for the
upcoming school year.

e If you are experiencing
issues with the FAFSA
website, try again at a
later time.

Anyone applying for the
GRIC scholarship should

complete the FAFSA
NOW!! CALL US: (520) 562-3316

Email:
Student.Services@gric.nsn.us

e WE ASSIST WITH THE
FAFSA

e WALK-INS WELCOME

e FOR HELP AS YOU
COMPLETE THE
FAFSA CALL
1-833-AZFAFSA




